History:

Janelle:

File No. 13-522 (Laid Over)
Stephen Cady to: Janelle Jensen

Cc: Josh Fudge, David Cullen

This message has been replied to.

S

---------------------------------

09/11/2013 04:12 PM

| spoke to Josh this afternoon and confirmed that File No. 13-522, that was 1aid over at the June meeting,

need not be scheduled. The affected DAS-Fiscal employees have either withdrawn their request or are
soon leaving county service.

Thanks.

Steve



